
PUBLIC HEARING - AFFORDABLE HOUSING 

  

Please be advised that the Village Board of the Village of Ardsley approved 
the following resolution at its October 1st meeting: 
  

 
"Resolved, that the Village Board of the Village of Ardsley 
hereby calls for a public hearing for 8:15 pm, Monday, 
November 5, 2012 for the purpose of creating a new 
Article in the Zoning Code of the Village of Ardsley to 
include provisions for requiring affordable housing units in 
residential developments including five or more dwelling 
units." 

  

Note that the full text of this proposed law is available at a link posted on the 
Village's website homepage at www.ardsleyvillage.com. 
  
If you are unable to attend the public hearing but wish to comment on the 
matter you may call in at 693-6202 during the public hearing on November 5, 
or you can submit your thoughts to the Village Board in writing to the attention 
of the Village Clerk, Ardsley Village Hall, 507 Ashford Avenue, Ardsley, NY 
10502, or via email at ardsleyclerk@optonline.net. 
  
Respectfully, 
George F. Calvi, VM 
October 4, 2012 
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